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NEWSLETTER MAY JUNE JULY 2016 

On the 16th of March, Artsenta went on a trip to Hooper’s Inlet out on the Otago Peninsula. It 

was a fine but chilly day. We hired out the Hooper’s Inlet Community Hall where we had a nice 

fire going, with cups of tea and biscuits to keep us cosy, as well as staff putting on a beautiful 

BBQ lunch. We did some drawing (the cover image is one of these) and those who wanted to  

went on a walk too see the sea lions at Allans Beach. It was a great day had by all. 

Tania 



Front Window Project 
Over the past three months, Artsenta has been filling 
our front window with paper-mache fungal growth, 
plants and trees, knitted critters and minute bugs,  
all contributing to the growth of an Artsenta Jungle.  
As the growth of our jungle slows, and the sun begins 
to lower in the sky, we will see the front window’s next 
theme of ‘Light’ start to glow. We will be making 
candles, lamps and lanterns, making use of our 
projector, and adorning the space with lights.  
This display will act as a nice backdrop for our annual 
Mid-Winter event. 

May NZ Music Month. As May 

is  New Zealand Music Month, we will be celebrating 
our musical talent with an Artsenta Concert on Friday 
afternoon May 27th. Also to coincide with NZ Music 
Month, we look forward to the completion and opening 
of our new music room!! ( Artsenta will be closed Mon 
16th and Tues 17th for construction of the music 
room) We are looking forward to getting back to 
recording as well as having a space for our musicians 
to practice and play loud! 

Above are some pictures from our trip to Hooper’s 
Inlet and Allans Beach on the Otago Peninsula; Sea 
Lion’s, BBQ, sketching and beautiful surrounds, what a 
great day out! 

Hats ‘N’ Hotties 
Artsenta Artists embraced their latest community  
contribution to Northern Artery’s Fundraising Auction.  
Proceeds from the auction will go toward Te Whare 
Pounamu Dunedin Women’s Refuge and their end of 
year Christmas function for tamariki/children who attend 
their education programme.  
 
Artsenta created and donated over 80 hats and hottie 
covers to the event. The auction had not happened 
when going to print - so we look forward to reporting 
back on the auction in the next newsletter and on our 
facebook page. 

Official Opening  
After a lot of hard work from all the staff at Artsenta, 
we moved into our new building on Princes Street, and 
mostly we agree that it is a much better place. More 
relaxed and welcoming. On the 24th of February we 
had our official opening night attended by about 80 
people. Lovely food and drinks accompanied by 
beautiful guitar from Rob made for a great night.  
Sara and I served up the food and were mistaken for 
mother and daughter! The centre looked amazing and 
with lots of artwork on display it gave visitors a chance 
to appreciate the variety of craft, art and creativeness 
that occurs within these walls.     
Susan 

Privacy Creatures. Artsenta has been 

asked by the privacy commissioner, to submit 5 
works to help promote privacy week which runs 
from 9th - 14th of May. The theme for the project 
is ‘Privacy Creatures’, and will involve  other 
creative spaces from around New Zealand. The 
images will be displayed on the privacy 
commissions website  
http://privacy.org.nz/ as well as their social media 
channels. 
 
To the right is one of the images we are sending up,  
‘Lady With A View ’  by Susan 

 


